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ON THE COVER: Greene School students observe a striped sea robin during a Save The Bay field studies program.
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A message from our  
Board President and Executive Director

Dear Friends,

Spring in New England is always a time of awakening and renewal, but this year, as the 
immediate threats of the pandemic begin to recede, we feel especially hopeful. While we 
successfully adapted to the changes and limitations that came with COVID-19, we look 
forward to resuming work as usual, even as, globally, heartbreaking challenges endure. 

Over the course of the last year, our team was instrumental in achieving major milestones 
in the cleanup of Narragansett Bay. We advocated for required reductions in nitrogen 
discharge limits at the Westerly wastewater treatment plant and completed a water quality 
restoration plan for Hundred Acre Cove. Our habitat restoration efforts continued uninter-
rupted. We tackled nature-based stormwater projects, made progress in both salt marsh 
and freshwater wetland restoration, and marked significant progress in our effort to restore 
the Kickemuit River to its natural, free-flowing state.

We also celebrated the resumption of our school and public educational programs.  We 
are now back in the field with in-person school programs, we have reopened our Explo-
ration Center at Easton’s Beach, and we have relaunched our lighthouse tours, seal watch 
trips and summer camps.  Looking ahead, we now have our newest education vessel, the 
Rosemary Quinn, in service, and we have begun work on our new, larger Aquarium, to be 
located at the Gateway Transportation Center building in downtown Newport.  We expect 
the Aquarium to open to the public by June of 2023.

And, finally, we spent much of 2021 preparing for our new Strategic Plan, which will lay the 
groundwork for the next five years of protecting and improving Narragansett Bay. We look 
forward to sharing the details of this plan with you, our supporters, in the months to come. 

Without you, our members, donors and volunteers, none of this progress would have been 
possible. It is with gratitude that we invite you to peruse this year’s Annual Report.  We look 
forward to seeing you on the Bay this spring as it awakens from its winter slumber.

With appreciation, 

Jonathan Stone		   Gib Conover 
Executive Director	  Board President

Our mission is simple.

Protect and improve  
Narragansett Bay.

Save The Bay’s accomplishments are made possible by the support  
of our members, donors, volunteers and community partners. 

Our 2021 Annual Report highlights the milestones we were  
able to reach with your help during the past year. 

Thank you for your support.



Matthew Borden (intern) and John Veale 
(RIDEM Fish and Wildlife Biologist) dig 

runnels at Sapowet Marsh in Tiverton, R.I.
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With your help...

Bay habitats have a guardian. 

In 2021...

•	 After a decade of Save The Bay advocacy, the Rhode Island Department of 
Environmental Management issued a new permit for the Westerly Wastewater 
Treatment Facility that reduces the amount of nitrogen the facility can discharge into 
local waters from 15 mg/L down to 5mg/L. 

•	 Save The Bay continued our progress in two restoration projects in Tiverton, 
Rhode Island. The first, a hyrdology restoration project at Sapowet Marsh, in 
coordination with RIDEM Division of Fish and Wildlife, completed by digging 
shallow channels, also known as “runnels.” The second, a dune reestablishment 
effort at Fogland Beach, in partnership with the Town of Tiverton.

•	 With guidance from Save The Bay, the Town of Bristol made significant progress 
in its efforts to restore the Silver Creek wetlands at the Bristol Golf Course. The 
project team reconnected the course’s swales, removed fill, and planted native 
shrubs and trees, increasing flood storage capacity, enhancing wildlife habitat, 
and improving water quality in this tributary to Narragansett Bay.

•	 Championing the idea of restoring the Kickemuit River, we collaborated 
with the Bristol County Water Authority to secure $1.4 million of federal funds 
to remove two dams in Warren, Rhode Island. Our years of advocating for 
restored river connectivity have also resulted in the Rhode Island Department of 
Transportation undertaking a road elevation and culvert replacement project.

•	 Save The Bay helped multiple communities secure funding for stormwater 
management projects—including East Providence, Tiverton and Providence—
while working with others—including Barrington, Bristol, Newport and North 
Kingstown—to develop plans for improved stormwater management.

1,471
water quality samples  

collected in South County 

2,000+
native shrubs and trees  

planted by volunteers during  
the Silver Creek wetlands  
restoration in Bristol, R.I.

4,215
linear feet of freshwater  
wetland identified along  

the Maidford River



Future Bay stewards  
are inspired.

In 2021...

•	 We resumed in-person summer BayCamps at our Providence Bay Center. Over 
the course of two months, 300 campers joined us for our hands-on, land- 
and boat-based camps, engaging in activities that helped them connect with 
Narragansett Bay while learning about its habitats and species. 

•	 Our return to in-person school programming resulted in the delivery of 437 
school and afterschool programs to districts around the Bay. Nearly 3,000 
students participated in a Save The Bay school program, engaging in Bay-focused 
environmental education, and 50 percent of those students worked with us more 
than once.

•	 Save The Bay welcomed its newest education vessel: the M/V Rosemary Quinn. 
The construction of this new landing craft was funded by the John and Daria 
Barry Foundation, with additional support from our 50th Anniversary Campaign 
(see page 16). The vessel will support Save The Bay’s education programs, while 
facilitating cleanups and habitat restoration projects at new sites throughout the 
Bay. 

•	 The Exploration Center and Aquarium in Newport reopened, and welcomed 
more than 10,000 guests over the course of 99 days of business, while Seal Tours 
and Lighthouse Tours welcomed another 543 program participants.

A Vartan Gregorian Elementary School 
student inspects a spotted hake during 
a boat-based education program.
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With your help...

2,978 students
attended a Save The Bay  

school program

14,381 participants
joined a Save The Bay  

school or public program 

10,644 guests 
visited the Exploration  

Center & Aquarium



Volunteers in Portsmouth, 
Rhode Island lend a hand in a 
planting along a natural buffer.
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With your help...

Our community  
continues to grow.

In 2021...

•	 Save The Bay volunteers marked all known storm drains in both East 
Providence and Barrington, Rhode Island in support of our efforts to improve 
water quality in Hundred Acre Cove. Volunteers marked 873 drains in Barrington, 
2,130 in East Providence, with even more storm drains marked throughout the 
region.

•	 Our in-person cross-Bay Swim fundraiser suffered a day-of cancelation due to 
fog—but that didn’t stop our 175 registered swimmers, nearly all of whom 
participated in the event by completing their two-mile challenge virtually. They 
joined another 106 virtual participants in support of this fundraising effort, with 
our highest individual fundraiser contributing nearly $23,000 to the cause!

•	 Save The Bay entered into agreements with the City of Newport and the Rhode 
Island Public Transit Authority to relocate our Exploration Center and Aquarium 
on Easton’s Beach to the downtown Gateway Center. We look forward to 
unveiling our new space in Spring 2023!

•	 As the pandemic dragged on, we continued our track record of holding 
successful reimagined and virtual events. Our second virtual Taste of The Bay 
raised another $2,000 for the partners in the food and beverage industries who 
have supported us in the past; our online “Old School Art Contest” engaged 74 
young artists who shared their perspective of Narragansett Bay through paintings 
and drawings; and our online Artists for The Bay Show and Sale engaged 26 local 
artists, raising an additional $2,300 to support our efforts.  

$228,000
raised by 281 

Swim participants

15,533 hours
contributed by 2,037  
volunteers and interns

11,778 lbs 
of trash collected by  
cleanup volunteers



Volunteers participate in a 
shoreline cleanup at Public 

Street in Providence, R.I.  
following the dedication of 

this new public right-of-way.
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With your help...

Our voices are  
being heard.

In 2021...

•	 The Rhode Island Coastal Resources Management Council designated a new 
public right-of-way at Providence’s Public Street. A year of collaborative 
advocacy between Save The Bay, the Washington Park Improvement Assiciation 
and the South Providence Neighborhood Association led to this milestone that 
will increase public access opportunities Bay-wide and along urban waterways.

•	 Save The Bay coordinated a coalition of groups interested in a cleaner, greener 
Rhode Island to lead the “Yes on Question #2” bond campaign. The effort was 
a success, with an overwhelming percentage of voters (78.3 percent) approving 
$74 million in state borrowing for improvements to Rhode Island’s environment 
and outdoor spaces.

•	 Save The Bay’s top legislative priority was achieved: the passage of the Ocean 
State Climate Adaptation & Resilience Fund (OSCAR).  The legislation 
was designed to help cities, towns and the state implement projects to help 
Narragansett Bay and communities throughout the watershed adapt to rising 
seas, increased erosion, and flooding that threaten ecological health and public 
safety. Unfortunately, the Rhode Island General Assembly passed OSCAR without 
a dedicated source of revenue. Save The Bay continues to advocate for that 
funding.

•	 The “Act on Climate” was arguably the biggest legislative win for Rhode Island’s 
environmental community. The legislation puts the state on a path toward “net 
zero” greenhouse gas emissions by 2050. Many thanks to the Environment 
Council of R.I., Conservation Law Foundation, Audubon Society of R.I., Green 
Energy Consumers Alliance, and Climate Action R.I. for their leadership on this 
effort.

$74 million
approved environmental  

bond funds

420 actions
taken through our Voter Voice  

advocacy platform

31% increase
in new advocates supporting 

our policy work



From our Treasurer

 
Dear Friends of Save The Bay,
In the 2020 Annual Report, I cited the Board’s confidence in the management team’s 
ability to guide the organization through the challenges presented by COVID-19. With the 
close of fiscal year 2021, I am pleased to report that this confidence was borne out, as the 
necessary and appropriate steps were taken, allowing us to maintain our strong financial 
position. 
To no one’s surprise, every revenue category was down from 2020, including Contribu-
tions, Gifts & Grants (-16.6%); Government Grants (-32.6%); and our cherished Program 
Revenue (-37.8%). Overall, revenues were down 29.8% versus 2020 and 33.8% versus 
2019. When revenues are down, expenses must be cut to avoid imperiling the viability of 
the entity. 
With the blessing of cooperative donors and grantors, we postponed some projects into 
FY ’22, and delivered virtual events and programs wherever possible. As a result, we saw a 
21.4% reduction in Total Expenses (See “Expenditures by Department” below). 
We also benefitted from a strong stock market. Our investment portfolio produced a 
$593,471 gain versus $125,354 in 2019.
As we enter our new fiscal year, the balance sheet is exceptionally healthy with Cash & 
Cash Equivalents and Long-term Cash each up 25.2% and Investments up 34.4%. We 
have no long-term debt thanks to the 50th Anniversary Campaign which has also pro-
vided a strong financial foundation for the next 50 years and the challenges they’ll bring.
None of this would be possible without the continued support and generosity of our 
many donors, grantors, volunteers and partners. Many organizations ask for your support, 
and we are truly grateful that you choose to give yours to Save The Bay. Thank you. 

Joseph “Bud” Cummings, Treasurer

FY21 STATEMENT OF  
FINANCIAL POSITION

ASSETS		

Cash & cash equivalents		   $724,554 

Receivables (pledges & grants)	  562,488 

Prepaid expenses & other		  83,753 

Property & equipment, net		   6,514,089 

Cash held for long-term purposes	  1,583,623 

Investments		   2,792,297 

Total assets		   $12,260,804 

 

LIABILITIES		

Accounts payable & accrued expenses       $404,899 

Deferred revenue		   339,103 

Long term debt		  -   

Total liabilities		  $744,002 

 

NET ASSETS		

Without donor restrictions		  $7,505,292 

Restricted by donors for operations	  526,216 

Restricted by donors for  

anniversary campaign			         1,601,257 

Restricted by donors for endowment	 1,884,037 

Total net assets		   $11,516,802 

Total liabilities and net assets	  $12,260,804  

FY21 STATEMENT OF ACTIVITIES
Campaign Revenues Segregated

SUPPORT AND REVENUE		

Contributions, gifts & grants	 $1,936,248 

Government contracts		   299,718 

Program revenue		   52,190 

Other income		   270,102 

Total support and revenue                $2,558,258

 

EXPENSES		

Advocacy		  $821,931 

Education		  943,598 

Communications		   222,118 

General & administration		   311,853 

Fundraising		   626,895 

Total expenses		   $2,926,395 

Increase in net assets from operations	 (368,137)

		   

OTHER INCOME		

Anniversary campaign support		   $368,476 

Investment gains		   593,471 

PPP Loan Forgiveness		   412,800 

Total other income	  1,374,747 

Total increase in net assets	 $1,006,610 

EXPENDITURES BY DEPARTMENT SUPPORT & REVENUE
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Endowment Funds

Endowment funds are long-term investments in the future of Narragansett Bay. They 
support critical strategic initiatives, reduce dependency on annual giving and help 
us keep pace with rising costs. Our Board identified growing our endowment as an 
important priority to lead Save The Bay into its second half century. Our endowment 
funds are as follows:

Board-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Designated by the Save The Bay Board of Directors, this endowment provides 
general operating support and the greatest flexibility in managing organizational 
resources in response to changing circumstances.

Donor-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Gifts to this endowment provide annual operating support to our advocacy,  
restoration and education efforts. 

Donor-Designated Endowments
The Alison Walsh Fund supports a yearly community award for outstanding envi-
ronmental advocacy. The Roosa Family Fund for Marine Education supports marine 
environmental education for schoolchildren. The John H. Chafee Memorial Fund 
honors the Senator’s lifelong commitment to the environment and supports Save 
The Bay’s education programs. It can be used to designate endowment contributions 
below the threshold for individual endowments. The Julia Sands Chase Fund honors 
the memory of Mrs. Chase and supports Save The Bay’s critical mission.

Seagrass Society

Remembering Save The Bay in your will is one of the most meaningful gifts you can 
make. Within Narragansett Bay, seagrass beds are a primary source of food and 
shelter for an abundance of marine life. Just as seagrass beds are the foundation of 
a healthy Bay, the Seagrass Society ensures a long-term, healthy financial foundation 
for Save The Bay. We are grateful to our members who have included Save The Bay in 
their estate plans, ensuring the health of the Bay for generations to come. 

Seagrass Society
Anonymous (1)
Joan C. Abrams
Hugh D. Auchincloss*
Joseph Beck *
Frances Bodell
Ellen Borden
Marjorie Briody
Tim P. Burns
Arthur A. Carter, Jr.* 
Elizabeth Carter*
Robert A. Chase
Adelaide E. Comegys*
Kimberlee E. Culf *
Raymond Dearden*

Lawrence Delhagen*
Stan Dimock
Adrian B. Diorio
Maureen Fogarty
Laura Freid 
Gail A. Ginnetty
Clifford & Coleen Griffith
John Kellam*
Linda L. Kelly
Sanne Kure-Jensen
Daniel J. Mahler III* 
Christy Law Blanchard
Rob & Peggy Leeson
F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 

Ruth Mullen
Rita Munzer*
Alan D. Nathan
Elsie Ridge *
Jane Ridgway*
Marion Sachs
Sanford J. Sachs*
Mr. H. Curtis & Dr. Patrice 

Milos-Spalding 
Robin Squibb
Jonathan F. Stone
Jean T. Timmons*

*Deceased
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Planned Giving

For more information about planned giving, 
contact Maureen Fogarty at 401-272-3540 x109  
or visit savebay.org/planned-giving



Our 50th Anniversary Campaign

 
First launched in 2014, we designed the 
50th Anniversary Campaign to position 
Save The Bay to lead the continued 
cleanup of Narragansett Bay into the 
next half-century. The campaign, which 
invited donors to “Be a Champion for 
Narragansett Bay,” was built around four 
core funds, each designed to strengthen 
our capacity, flexibility and the financial 
foundation needed to combat emerging 
environmental threats and sustain our 
commitment to future generations.

At the inception of this comprehensive Campaign, we set an ambitious goal of raising 
$8.0 million. We are pleased to report that, at the end of 2021, we exceeded our goal 
by raising more than $8.4 million.

Already, campaign support has allowed us to strengthen 
Save The Bay in crucial ways. We established the Bay 
Defense Fund, which enhances our ability to respond to 
unexpected environmental challenges. We doubled the 
size of our endowment in order to help underwrite the 
costs of our education programs, and raised the funds 
to add a new education vessel to our fleet. We improved 
public access at Fields Point by completing a new public 
fishing pier and dock, and we retired all of our long-term 
debt.

The successful completion of the 50th Anniversary  
Campaign represents a major milestone in the history  
of Save The Bay. The funds raised will allow us to mar-
shall the resources necessary to protect beautiful  
Narragansett Bay and its adjacent coastal waters  
for future generations.

THANK YOU to all who contributed,  
helping us commemorate 50 years of  
Bay advocacy in this fashion.

Campaign Progress

Thank you, Bay Champions!

 
Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the following Bay Champions who have made a 
gift or pledge to Save The Bay’s 50th Anniversary Campaign.

Anonymous (4) 
Joan and Richard Abrams 
John J. Alves, Jr. and Anne B. 

Miller 
Amica Insurance
Alden and Emily Anderson
Arbella Insurance 

Foundation, Inc.
Jane and Greg Austin
BankNewport
John and Daria Barry 

Foundation 
Carol and David Bazarsky 
Bazarsky Family Foundation
Kendra Beaver 
Pamela J. Benjamin 
Ms. Karen A. Benson and  

Mr. John F. Benson 
Blue Cross & Blue Shield of 

Rhode Island
Jeff and Abby Boal
Frances Booth
Walter and Marguerite Bopp
Borden Lyon Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Laurie and Ruud Bosman
Robin Boss 
Mike and Laura Bottaro
Alex Bowen and Sarah 

Chappell
Nick and Wendy Bowen 
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer 
Brown University 
Cynthia J. Butler

Rondi Butler 
Tammy and Chris Camillo
Don Carlson 
Matthew Carlson
Rob and Jackie Carlson 
Kaitlyn Cedergren
The Champlin Foundation 
Barbara and Duncan 

Chapman
Joshua and Kristen 

Cherwinski
Citrin Cooperman & 

Company, LLP  
Coast to Coast Promotional 

Products
Marilyn and Jerry Cohen
George L. Coleman
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Collins
Gib and Diane Conover
James M. Cox Foundation 
Susan Couture
Ms. Wendy H. Crandall and 

Mr. Chris A. D’Aguanno
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. 

Creamer 
Barbara Van Sciver Crouchley
Bud and Maureen Cummings 
CVS Health 
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Dana
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Darden
Judy and Kim Davis
Kirstin and Justin DeShaw
Adolf and Josephine 

DiBiasio

Elizabeth Dill and Chris 
Rowbottom 

Kimberly and Bradford 
Dimeo 

Stan Dimock
Bob and Rena DiMuccio
Katy Dorchies and Gerry 

Nutini
Denise and Harry Dowling
Clover M. Drinkwater (in 

memory of Mary O. 
Macdonald)

Elizabeth and Jakub 
Dziarmaga 

Anne G. Earle 
William and Audrey Ely
The Norman and Rosalie Fain 

Family Foundation 
Wenley Ferguson and John 

Wolf
Fish Family Foundation
F. L. Putnam
Maureen Fogarty
Pamela and David B.* Ford 
Sara Foster
Michael Gamache and Ursula 

Haerter 
Jane Garnett and David 

Booth  
Stephen and Deborah 

Geremia
Steve and Kate Gerencser
Michael Gewirz and Cleo 

Smart Gewirz 
Gail A. Ginnetty
Dr. Stephen E. Glinick and Dr. 

Elizabeth A. Welch

We marked the conclusion of our 50th 
Anniversary with a christening of our newest 
education vessel: the Rosemary Quinn.
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Bay Champions
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Steve and Pamela Godfrey
Lisa Gould and Kurt Voss 
Gruben Charitable 

Foundation 
Catherine and Jeff Hall
Topher and Martha Hamblett
Jenn H. Harris 
Pamela J. Harvey
The Hassenfeld Family 

Foundation 
The Hazard Family Foundation 
Adam and Stephany Hessler
Doug and Nancy Hinman
Emma Clyde Hodge Memorial 

Fund 
Anne Holloway
Emma Holmes 
Institute of Museum and 

Library Services
The Island Foundation 
Michael Jarbeau
John Kaplin 
Kate and Howard Kilguss 
Elena Kissel 
Mr. Stephen Koopman
Jarvis W. Lambert
Fraser and Betty Lang
Kathleen and Jeffrey Lanphear
Lucille Rossignol and Paul 

LaViolette
Camilla W. Lee
Charles P. Lee Memorial 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Chris and Sarah Lee
Margaret Goddard Leeson 

and Robert Leeson, Jr.  
July Lewis
Lynn and Robert Manning
Frederick R. Mattis
The Alletta Morris McBean 

Charitable Trust
Eugene and Bronwyn 

McDermott

Kate McPherson
Devin McShane
Charlotte Metcalf
Susan and Ted Mocarski 
Clarke and Betsy Moody
F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 
Marcia Morris 
Ruth K. Mullen (in memory of 

Jim Mullen)
Leslie Munson
Bill and Jane Napolitano 
Alan and Virginia Nathan 
Dr. Andrew and Cheryl 

Nathanson 
Navigant Credit Union
Cheryl and John Pace
Lynne and Tim Palmer 
Lynn and Michael Pellegrino
Deborah Penn
Glen and Marsha Petaja
Aidan and Kate Petrie 
Peter and Sheri Phillips 
Warren and Deborah Prell 
Prince Charitable Trusts
The Prospect Hill Foundation 
Sharon Purdie and Ted Sybertz
Charles Rardin and Jane 

Sharp
John Rector and Teresa Level 
REI
Craig Richardson and Sarah 

Beinecke Richardson
Roger Williams University
Thomas and Margaret Rogers
Tatiana Rynearson
Ed and Cindy Sabato 
Anne F. Sage and Jesse D. 

Sgro
George M. and Barbara H. 

Sage Fund 
Salten Weingrod Family 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Mary and Michael Schwartz

Sharpe Family Foundation
Paul V. Sherlock Center on 

Disabilities at Rhode Island 
College 

George W. Shuster, Jr. and 
Stephanie L. Van Patten

Joseph and Rosalyn Sinclair 
Foundation

Rosalyn Sinclair 
Bennett and Lissa Singer 
Samuel Slade and Susan 

Coughlin 
Eric and Peggy Smith
Mr. H. Curtis Spalding & Dr. 

Patrice Milos-Spalding
Starkweather & Shepley 

Insurance Brokerage
Meg and Don Steiner 
Jonathan F. Stone 
Phyllis Suber
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan 

Subramaniam
Howard and Kimberly Sutton
Ed and Cindy Szymanski
Christine Tananone
Abigail Test
O. Rogeriee Thompson
Jed Thorp and Sarah Harrigan
University of Rhode Island 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Lisa Vaillancourt
van Beuren Charitable 

Foundation 
Robert Vierra
Mary Wall 
Alisson Walsh and Adam 

Braver
Tongtong Wang
Kenneth Washburn
Waterson Terminal Services
Deborah E. Wiley 
Wendy Woodward
Rod and Natalie Wright
John Zitzmann and Christine 

O’Brien

*Deceased

To our donors:

Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the thousands of individuals, businesses, foun-
dations and other organizations that generously support our work to protect and 
improve Narragansett Bay. In this report, we are pleased to recognize all those who 
gave $250 or more during calendar year 2021. 

If you have been omitted or incorrectly listed, please accept our sincerest apologies and notify Jackie 
Carlson at 401-272-3540 x106. 

Thank you. 

Individual Giving 
Societies

Prudence Society
$50,000 - $74,999
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer 
Jonathan and Maya Nelson
Lynne and Tim Palmer 
Ms. Elizabeth Prince 
Paul Salem 

Sakonnet Society
$25,000 - $49,999
Anonymous (1) 
Carol and David Bazarsky 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. 

Creamer
Mr. and Mrs. Alan G. 

Hassenfeld
Anne F. Sage and Jesse D. 

Sgro 

George M. and Barbara H. 
Sage Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation 

Salt Pond Society
$10,000 - $24,999
Anonymous (1) 
David Booth and Jane 

Garnett 
Nick and Wendy Bowen 
Peter and Lucia Gill Case
Gib and Diane Conover
Stan Dimock
Ms. Clover M. Drinkwater 
Anne G. Earle 
Emma Clyde Hodge 

Memorial Fund 
Kate and Howard Kilguss
Ms. Devin McShane
Sharpe Family Foundation 
Rebecca A. Silliman
Rosalyn Sinclair 
Eric and Peggy Smith 
Meg and Don Steiner 

Brenton Reef Society
$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous (5)
Samantha and Daniel 

Becker 
Laurie and Ruud Bosman 
Barbara and Duncan 

Chapman 
Ms. Wendy H. Crandall and 

Mr. Chris A. D’Aguanno
Bud and Maureen 

Cummings
Denise M. Dangremond
Judy and Kim Davis 
Michael and Rindy 

Dominguez 
Jonathan and Ruth Fain 
Jonathan and Rita Gewirz 
Tom Gilbane 
Gail A. Ginnetty
Lisa Gould and Kurt Voss
Almon and Suzanne Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Peter G. Lisle
Lynn and Robert Manning
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Bay Champions
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Donor Support
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Betsy and Clarke Moody
David and Suzanne Morris
Virginia and Alan Nathan
Mr. Douglas Ricci
Dennis and Fran Slutsky
Mr. H. Curtis Spalding & Dr. 

Patrice Milos-Spalding
Mary C. Speare
Anne and Michael Szostak
Robert G. Warden 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. 

Wing
Tyler Wolfram
Rod and Natalie Wright

Sachuest Society
$2,500 - $4,999
Anonymous (1)
Joan and Richard Abrams
Jane and Greg Austin 
Robin Boss
Mr. and Mrs. Blair Boyer
William and Christine Carr
Mr. William DeAngelus III
Kimberly and Bradford 

Dimeo 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric D. Falk
Kathleen and Jeffrey 

Lanphear
Lucille Rossignol and Paul 

LaViolette
Mr. Brian C. Macomber
Frederick R. Mattis 
Ms. Holly McAllister
Charles and Lory McCoy
Terry A. Meyer Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence P. 

Moran
Anne Pearson 
Dr. and Mrs. Warren L. Prell

Ms. Kathleen M. Redgate 
and Ms. Sheila A. 
Finnegan

Craig Richardson and Sarah 
Beinecke Richardson

George W. Shuster, Jr. and 
Stephanie L. Van Patten

Cathy and Jeff Siegal 
Mr. John S. Struck and Mrs. 

Beatriz Struck
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan S. 

Subramaniam
Ms. Abigail B. Test
Mr. Kenneth W. Washburn
Mr. Austin Whitman
Ms. Deborah Wiley 
John Zitzmann and 

Christine O’Brien 

Beacon Society
$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (1)
Noreen and Richard 

Ackerman 
Mr. John J. Alves, Jr. and 

Ms. Anne B. Miller 
Peter J. Appleby
Lisa and Dean Audet
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Balloch
Mr. Joseph Barry
Mr. William M. Bazzy
Ms. Kendra Beaver and Mr. 

David Hanrahan
Muriel and Robert 

Benjamin
Ms. Karen A. Benson and 

Mr. John F. Benson
Elizabeth Beretta-Perik 
Bolles-Beaven Family 

Charitable Fund at 
Schwab Charitable 

Walter and Marguerite 
Bopp

Mr. and Mrs. Richard I. 
Burnham

Mr. and Mrs. Sherburne W. 
Cameron

Chris Cannon and Carol 
Hopkins

Arnold B. Chace, Jr. 
Johnnie Chace
Mary and Nate Chace 
Wayne and Jeannie 

Charness
Ms. Suzanne Choquette 
Mr. Stephen H. Clark and 

Mrs. Kim N. Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Brent L. 

Cogswell
Carter M. Conway 
John and Lori Anne 

Corbishley Fund at the 
Rhode Island Foundation 

Mr. Murray Danforth and 
Mrs. Judith Danforth

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Darden
The Delmonico Family 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Michelle Denault and Mark 
Palmer

Justin and Kirstin DeShaw
Sandy Dimeo
Bob and Rena DiMuccio
John Donohue
Norman Dudziak and 

Damaris Rohsenow
Ms. Joanne M. Dunn 
Ms. Louise Durfee
William and Audrey Ely
Jack and Cathi Esselen
Ms. Patricia Fairchild and 

Mr. John Sessions
Wenley Ferguson and John 

Wolf
Ms. Shirley Ann Flynn

Mr. Richard Fogarty 
Maureen and Eugene 

Fogarty 
Lawrence K. Fish
Kenneth Foley and Jodi 

Cutler  
Bob Gerber and Veronica 

Rynn 
Steven and Katrina Gewirz
Pamela Giannini
Daniel Gilman 
Robin Glancy 
Mary and Richard Glenn 
Mr. Michael Glover

Robert H. I. Goddard and 
Hope Drury Goddard 
Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Bill and Maureen Goldfarb
The Griffith Family 

Charitable Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford F. 

Griffith
Gerald and Susan Guralnik
Mrs. Alexis Hafken 
Mr. and Mrs. S. Matthews V. 

Hamilton, Jr. 
Michael and Christa Hatch
Donna and Charles Hazard

Amy Hebb
Peter and Elaine Hess
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. 

Higginbotham 
Mr. James P. Hoey
Drs. Jennifer Hosmer and 

Brad Miller 
Peter and Betsy Hunt
Michael and Karen 

Isenberg 
Mr. Leonard Johnson
Mr. Lawrence I. Kahn
The Kane Wallace 

Foundation 

2021 Save The Bay Swim Fundraisers: $1,000+

Thomas Allan
Rachel Balaban
Rachel Busch
Joan Cahill
Peter Carson 
Patrick Daniels
John Dolan 
Rebecca Doran
Garrett Duffy
James Farrar
Deborah Foppert
Daniel Force
Omar Galarraga
Elizabeth Gibbs
Matt Gilson
Kathleen Gorman
Jim Grant
Maura Harrington 

Cheryl Hatch
Jana Hesser
Steve Irza
Dean Jennings
Thor Johnson
Dave Judelson
David Karoff
Steven Kassakian
Jennifer Kelly
Bill Lane
Paul LaViolette
Sarah Lee
James Lynch 
Sheila Martin 
Peter Miniati
Elizabeth Minifie
Christopher Monoson
Denise Murphy

Brian Nathan
Jim Parham
Martha Piemonte
Michael Pimentel
James Porter
Jay Prassl
Lori Pugh 
Zachary Schreiber
Matt Schulde
Matt Siegal
Colleen Simpson
David Staples 
Neil Stoessel
Jonathan Stone
James Verinis
Scott Wakeman
Ann Walsh
Philip Weinstein
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Mr. Terry J. Karaniuk
Mr. Leslie M. Kenney
Mr. Kristofer Kolstad
Dr. Audrey Kupchan and 

Sam Havens
Fraser and Betty Lang
Chris and Sarah Lee
Margaret Goddard Leeson 

and Robert Leeson, Jr.  
Peter and Deborah Lipman 
James and Diane Lynch
Christina Mainelli 
Scott and Laura Malkin
Robert and Mary Marra 
Carolyn Mark and Bill Stone
Ms. Edith S. McBean 
O.B. McCullough Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Eugene and Bronwyn 
McDermott

Mrs. Martha Milot
F. Paul Mooney, Jr.
Ruth Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Joop 

Nagtegaal
Jeff and Jessica Nathan
Dr. Andrew and Cheryl 

Nathanson
Erik Anders Nelson
Laird Norton Family Fund
Samuel Obstfeld
Kevin and Amy Orth
Ms. Jill B. Pearlman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. 

Pease, Jr.
Harris Pitnof
Garry and Virginia Plunkett
David Pollack
Rebecca Preston
Mrs. Johanna C. Rakauskas

Mr. Charles Rardin and Ms. 
Jane Sharp

Jeff and Mary Jane 
Rasmussen

Mr. and Mrs. Norton H. 
Reamer

Henry Rich Family Fund 
at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Julia and Curt Richardson
Mr. Donald K. Richer and 

Mrs. Karen J. Richer
Barbara and Allen P. Rubine
Nancy Safer
Mary and Michael Schwartz
Andrew Potter and Judith 

Sernatinger
Peggy and Henry Sharpe 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Mary Shea 
Bennett and Lissa Singer
Samuel Slade and Susan 

Coughlin
Jennifer Smith
David Staples 
Jonathan F. Stone
Mr. and Mrs. Konrad and 

Barbara Streul
Ms. Mildred H. Struck
Suglia Family Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation
The Thomas Family 
Archbold D. van Beuren 

and Helene van Beuren
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Vincent 
Mary Wall
Mr. Andrew Wallerstein and 

Ms. Mary C. Sloane
Mr. Philip Weinstein, Esq.
C. Werner 
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard M. 

Wharton

Elizabeth and John White
Mr. Thomas F. Woodhouse
Mr. and Mrs. Harrison M. 

Wright

Hope Society
$500 - $999
Anonymous (5)
Dr. Julian N. Abuelo and Dr. 

Dianne N. Abuelo
Michael and Kirstin Allio
Kathryn T. Almeida 
Rebecca Altman 
Alden and Emily Anderson
Will Baker
Steve Bakios
Susan Bannon 
Lisa Barsumian and Tom 

Farrell 
Sia and Charles Bauer
Paul Beaudette and Alona 

Rotkovitch
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bixby
Mr. Matthew S. Blank
Dr. Andrew Blazar
Mr. Jeffrey R. Blease
Borden Lyon Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Dr. Jeffrey M. Brody and 
Kate Brody

Marcia Brown 
Jacob Brown
Mrs. Eleanor Burgess
Mr. Eric Busch
Ms. Cynthia J. Butler
April Carelton and Michael 

Rossi
Dan L. Carlson 
Don Carlson

Dr. Marshall W. Carpenter 
and Ms. Mary K. Grzebien

Arthur H. Carr Fund at the 
Rhode Island Foundation

Philip Carty
Joshua and Kristen 

Cherwinski
Mr. Andrew Chin
David Cloutier
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. 

Coghlin
Brett Cohen 
Ms. Janet L. Coit and Mr. 

Peter J. Regan
Oliver Cope and Hillary 

Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael 

Costello
Mr. Ernest L. Crivellone
Mr. Anthony Dacosta
Tom and Leanne Danielsen
Armand P. Della Monica 

Ms. Abigail M. Demopulos
Kathleen A. Dennen  
Adolf and Josephine 

DiBiasio
Dinusha and John Dietrich
Ted Dintersmith and 

Elizabeth Hazard
Mr. Tom Driscoll
Gale Eaton
John C. Eaton Memorial 

Fund 
Dr. and Mrs. Lee E. Edstrom
Charles Eil and Adele 

Geffen Eil 
Dr. Lloyd R. Feit and Dr. 

Linda Nici
Mr. Hugh Ferguson
Marilyn and David 

Ferkinhoff
Tom and Suzanne Ferrio
Mark Filanowski and 

Monica McNally

The Fiszel Family 
Foundation 

Gordon Fletcher 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter E. Flood 
Mrs. Sarah Fogarty
Kate M. Foley 
Sara Foster
Arthur Gabinet 
Ms. Anne L. Galliher
Leslie and Thomas Gardner
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 

Geremia
Dr. Stephen E. Glinick and 

Dr. Elizabeth A. Welch
Dr. and Mrs. Frederick A. 

Godley III
Ms. Elizabeth P. Gordon
Jim Grant
Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey D. 

Greene  
Mr. Marc Greichen

Lincoln School students enjoy a day 
on the marsh with Save The Bay.
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Donna Welk Gricus
Mr. Jack Guarnaccia
Dr. Steven P. Hamburg and 

Ms. Sarah A. Barker 
Helaine Hartman
Jack Heflin
Mr. Peter J. Hendricks
Julie Herrick
Nathaniel T. Hesse 
The Hibbitt Family Fund
Mr. Howard Huntoon, Jr.
Mr. John Keogh 
Eileen and John Kim
Elena Kissel
Bob Klugman
Mr. Christopher F. Koller 

and Ms. Colette C. Cook

Kathryn and William Labbe 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald P. 

Lavallee
Camilla W. Lee
Charles P. Lee Memorial 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Brooke and Eugene Lee
Joseph and Susan Leonelli
Edward Levine and Isabella 

Porter 
The Lopresti Family Gift 

Fund
Arthur N. Mabbett
Eileen Martin
Mrs. Theresa E. Mathiesen
Mr. Michael A. McGourty
Jessica E. McShane

Bryan McWilliams
Roger Mennillo
Merrill Family 
Lucy Metcalf
Brian Metzger 
Maria and Charlie Milot
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Mincone
Ms. Elizabeth H. Minifie
John and Madeleine 

Mullen
Joseph and Patricia Mundy
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 

Murphy
Paul and Donna Nicholson
Mr. Peter O’Neill
Jonathan and Bettie Pardee
Melanie Parr
Albert Nalle and Amy 

Paulsen
James and Abby Perry
Glen and Marsha Petaja
Aidan and Kate Petrie 
Peter and Sheri Phillips
Mr. John R. Rader and Ms. 

Catherine W. Wilkinson
Daniel and Elizabeth 

Reardon
Dr. John C. Roberts
Mark Rockefeller
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. 

Rogers 
Mr. and Mrs. Sabino W. 

Romano
Daniel Rosenblatt 

Foundation
Tatiana Rynearson
Salten Weingrod Family 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Kim Santos
Mr. Peter B. Scoliard and 

Ms. Sarah E. Sinclair

Mr. Colgate Searle and Mrs. 
Lalla Searle

Mr. and Mrs. George M. 
Seidel

Dr. Douglas Shemin
Pearle W. and Martin M. 

Silverstein Foundation 
David Simas
Robert Sloan
Austin Smith
The Soutter Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Dr. Greg Steinmetz M.D. 
and Mrs. Karen Steinmetz

Andrew Sucov and Heather 
Chapman

Christopher P. Sullivan
Howard and Kimberly 

Sutton
Dr. Elizabeth M. Sutton
Mr. and Mrs. William Taft IV
Ann Taylor and Kevin 

Sullivan
Pamela and Christopher 

Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. Asheton C. 

Toland
Robin and Perry Traquina
Mark Truman
Lisa Vandenburgh
Robert Vierra
Scott Wakeman
Wendy Walters
Ms. Martha L. Werenfels
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur 

Wheelock
Holly Williams and Shawen 

Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Steven 

Winoker
James and Kate Wright 

Salt Marsh Society
$250 - $500 
Anonymous (6) 
Mr. George E. Alexandre, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff and Susan 

Allen
Mr. Berndt W. Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. David C. 

Anderson
Mr. David Andrade
Anne Archibald
Mr. Peter Arpin
Mr. and Mrs. David and 

Katherine Ashton
Kathryn and Greg Banner
Sarah Barry
Fred Bartlett
Mr. Daniel A. Baudouin
Elizabeth Beisel
Jennifer Belfry
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. 

Bertozzi, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. 

Black
Timothy Blanchard
Lani Blazer
Dickson and Emily 

Boenning
Joy Boyajian
Julie Bradford
Dr. Susan A. Brady
Peter Brastow
Dr. and Mrs. Mark E. Braun
Mr. Craig T. Brown
Marie Brown
Mr. Thomas Bryson
Mr. and Mrs. Alan D. Buff
Mr. Steve Bullock
Andrew Bursky
Christine Bush
Ms. Joan M. Cahill

Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas A. 
Califano

Jean S. Callaghan
Mr. Ron Caniglia
Joseph Carberry
Will and Susan Carpenter
Ms. Patrice A. Carroll
Linda Casey
Bevin Cetta
Ms. Betty M. Challgren
Mr. John A. Chapin
Mr. Ross E. Cheit and Ms. 

Kathleen Odean
Robert Cita
Kaena L. Clark
Peter J. Closson
Mary Ann P. Cofrin
Jacqueline Colbert and 

Mark Muetterties, M.D.
Sara and Dan Connor
Barry and Carla Cook
Mr. John W. Cosgrove
Marjorie W. Cottle
Catherine Cowen
Mr. Thomas Craig
Mr. Rob Cummings
Zachary and Emily Cunha
Bill Cushman
Dave and Mary Dacquino
Dr.* and Mrs. Albert E. 

Dahlberg
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Dana
Frank and Hope Darigan
Philip DeFronzo
Michael P. Deignan
Mark C. Demetree
David Deutsch
Mr. Patrick G. Diamond
Dennis L. DiPrete
Veronica Dolan

*Deceased
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“We visited the aquarium today 
with our 8-year-old daughter and 
it was a great experience! It was 
on the small side, but it had so 
many things to look at and even a 
couple touch tanks (which were 
her favorite)! We got to touch and 
hold the sea urchins, hermit crabs, 
dogfish and many others! [...] 
The employees were wonderful, 
informative and so sweet with the 
kids. (Very polite, too!) Overall, it 
was such a fun time and I highly 
recommend it!”

- Kagaha, Tripadvisor Review



Sherry and Arthur Douville
Mr. Paul Dow
Denise and Harry Dowling
Sean Doyle
Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. 

Drew, Jr.
Charles M. Dunn
Madeleine and Dennis 

Durkin
Ms. Ann M. Falsey
Ms. Maia Farish
Mr. and Mrs. William R. 

Farrell 
Mr. William T. Farrell
Mrs. Kimberly B. Ferguson
John F. Filhaber
Mr. William H. Fitzgerald 

and Mrs. Colleen 
Fitzgerald

Kevin and Lori Flannery
Dr. Rick Fleeter
Joanne and Chris Foster
Michele Foster
Brian P. Franco
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Frary
Mr. and Mrs. Greg A. 

Fronczek
Ms. Sarah Frost
Mr. Craig Fulton
Mr. Albert and Dr. Abbe 

Garcia
Mr. Joel Gates and Mrs. 

Elizabeth Gates
Mr. James F. Gendron
Michael Gewirz and Cleo 

Smart Gewirz 
Dr. David Gifford
Fraser and Jim Gilbane and 

Family 
Mr. Robert Godfrey, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Art Gold

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew 
Goodale

Joanne Gorman
Mr. Raymond Gorman
Mrs. Joyce R. Greene
Mr. and Mrs. Neil R. 

Greenspan
Mr. Kenneth G. Greenwell
Brian Grieve
Mr. Stephen B. Gross
Brian Gross
Mr. and Mrs. David J. 

Gumbley
Mark Guyer
Patrick K. Haley
Catherine and Jeff Hall
Stephen Ham
Topher and Martha 

Hamblett
Mr. and Ms. Edward O. 

Handy III
Jenn H. Harris
Mr. and Mrs. David R. 

Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Edward T. 

Harvey, Jr.
Eric M. Hastings
Ken Hedglen
Mr. Carl Helmetag
Thomas Hemmendinger
Mr. and Mrs. William F. 

Hertel
Dr. Christopher S. Hill
Doug and Nancy Hinman
Anne Hird
Michael O. Hirtle
David L. Hohl
Ken and Cyndi Holberger
Anne Holloway
Mr. and Mrs. John N. 

Hooper, Sr.
Kim and Paul Hooper

Dawn Houle
Mr. Chandler Hovey III
Ms. Polly Hutcheson
Steve Irza
Mr. and Mrs. John Isaac
Ms. Sandra L. Jacobi
Mr. Frank Jasper and Mrs. 

Mara Harwel 
Ms. Sharon Jenkins
Ms. Mary M. Jennings
Mr. and Mrs. Glen D. 

Johnson 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 

Jones
Gregory Jones and Patricia 

Richmond-Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Jutras
Susan Kales
Nancy E. Kales
Steven Kassakian
Eric and Esta Kawaoka
Cheryl A. King and Bernard 

Zimmermann
Dr. and Mrs. Paul F. Kirk
Ms. Andra Kirsteins
James Klinger and Family
Mr. Paul L. Kuzmick, Jr.
Kristi Lamb
Ms. Marie Langlois
Ms. Sally E. Lapides
Mrs. Judith E. Lappin and 

Mr. Richard Lappin
Mr. John LaRiviere
Mr. Jonathan Lathrop
Mr. Jonathan Leary
Pam R. Levy
Steven Levy
Dr. Richard S. Limbird
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Lisle
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. 

Lister

Alvaro Londono
Mr. Bruce C. Long
Ms. Maija Lutz
Neil and Alexandra 

Marcaccio
Lloyd Feinberg and 

Elizabeth Marcotte
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. 

Margolin
Mr. John L. Marshall III
Kevin Martin
Ms. Sheila Martin
Robert F. Mason
Anthony McAuliffe
Kristen McCausland
Ms. Sarah McClutchy
John McGeehan
Ms. Elizabeth McIntyre

Helen McNeill
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. 

McWhirter
Mr. Clifford Merchant 
Pauline C. Metcalf
Yannis Miaoulis
Mr. Paul Michaud
Julie Miller and Wayne 

Iurillo
George Milner
Kara and David Milner 
Peter Miniati
John Miniati
Jessica L. Minifie
Mrs. Sally A. Miranda
Dr. Cristina Mitchell
Ms. Nancy Mogielnicki

Patricia D. Moore and Guy 
Geffroy

Patricia E. Moss
Ms. Denise Murphy
Dr. David W. Murray 
Mr. Peter D. Nalle
Bill and Jane Napolitano 
Richard Wolf Nathan and 

Ilse Nathan
Nazarian Family Charitable 

Gift Fund
Melanie and David Niemiec
Ms. Maryanne Noris and Mr. 

Mark R. Hilty
Paul and Denise O’Brien
Mr. Gregg G. O’Mahony
Joe and Molly Orchardo
Susan Pascale-Frechette

Students from The Greene School 
in West Greenwich, R.I. enjoy a 
field experience with Save The Bay.
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Mr. Peter Paton and Mrs. 
Suzanne Hoover Paton

Karen J. Peirce
Deborah Penn
Mary Beth and Bob Persons
Ms. Deborah Pfirrmann
Donald Phelps
Mr. Dana Pickard
Jay P. Piemonte
Martha Piemonte
Jay Prassl and  

Cheryl McBay
David and Bridget Prescott
Dr. and Mrs. John J. 

Przygoda
Dennis Quelch
Mr. and Mrs. Antonio 

Ramos
Mary Reynolds
Mr. Zachary Rice
Ms. Martha K. Richardson
Allen Rives
Dr. and Mrs. Michael A. 

Rocchio
Bill Roe
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart C. Ross
Ms. Sharon I. S. Rounds
Ms. Tanya M. Roy
Frank Rubacky
Rep. Deborah L. Ruggiero
Mr. and Mrs. David C. 

Ruppell
Mr. John D. Ruscito
Kenneth Ryan
Mrs. Marilyn Sarvia and 

Family
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen C. 

Schoenbaum
Mr. and Mrs. David 

Schwartz
Allen R. Scott
Brett Sherman

Mrs. Frances Shippee
Hardwick Simmons
Maureen Slattery
John Smart
Idana Smith
Claire and Joseph Soboda
Henry Spencer and Nicky 

Cass
Mr. David Splaine
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy 

Sprague
Scott and Coleen D. 

Stevens
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas and 

Lynda R. Stevenson
Mr. David Stott
Ms. Ruth M. Strach
Ms. Louisa Swain
Mr. Brian Sweenor
Tom and Joan Swift
Mr. and Mrs. David Swist
Dr. Phyllis A. Syres
Daniel Szparaga
William and Donna 

Templeton
Patrick Tetreault
Jennifer and Marc Theroux
Dr. and Mrs. John F. 

Thompson
O. Rogeriee Thompson
Ms. Dorothy J. Thornley
Ms. Susan E. Tietze
David Tinklepaugh
Robert F. Tirocchi
Mr. and Mrs. Peter G. 

Trafton
Mrs. Kim N. Trupiano
Mr. and Mrs. Tim C. Tuff
Ms. Kerry Tyson
Valerie Uccellani
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Valenstein

Mr. James Verinis
Mr. Peter Vessella
Mr. James Vojick
Mr. Michael Vorgetts
Ms. Sharon B. Wallace
Mr. Newell Warde and 

Family
Mr. and Mrs. Paul M. Webb
Ms. Diane Wetzel
Mr. and Mrs. Rian M. 

Wilkinson
Katelyn Wolfgang
Chris L. Wood
Ms. Wendy Woodward
Jen Yates
Mr. Karl Ziegler 

Foundations,  
Government Grants 
& Gifts

$75,000 AND UP 
11th Hour Racing
John and Daria Barry 

Foundation
The Norman and Rosalie 

Fain Family Foundation
Forrest C. and Frances H. 

Lattner Foundation
Restore America’s Estuaries
Rhode Island Foundation

$50,000 - $74,999
EJMP Fund for Philanthropy
NOAA
Prince Charitable Trusts
The Salem Foundation
van Beuren Charitable 

Foundation, Inc.

Gifts In Memoriam

The Save The Bay Endowment Fund was established in 1989 by Peter Lisle in 
memory of Elizabeth S. Lisle as a lasting tribute to the work of Save The Bay.  

In 2021, gifts were received in loving memory of: 

John C. Babcok
Ned Beaver
Paul Bettencourt
Dan Bliss
John T. Burns
James Butler
Joseph Good Buzzell
Joseph Cardillo
Peter Carrier
Bobbi Croce
Brad deWolf
Lawrence DiChiaro
Thomas Dimeo
Mark Dolbey
Harold Ekno
Kirk Fadden
Keith Farrelly
Joan Ferreira
James Fester
Kathleen Frances Fogarty  

Richard Fogarty, Sr.
Debbie Friedman
Dave Frost
William Gauntlett
Stephen Gebb
June Gibbs
Michael Glancy 
Michael Kennedy
James King
Joan King
Gregory LaMarre
Arthur Leach
Mary Leach
Ellen Maxwell
Patrick McGourty
Timothy McGourty
Rosemary McGourty
Jean Miller
Lyle Monroe
Fred Pastore

Manuel Pimental
Marie Quill
Trevor Ramella
Jerry Rivet
Timothy Scudder
Margaret Ann Seiple
Jack Sheridan
Joseph Henry Simas
Alec Sinel
Daniel Steinmetz
Victoria Steinmetz
Burt Strom
William Talbot
Mark E. Trahan
Michael Whitty
John D. Work
Jack Yates
Jerry Yoshida

$25,000 - $49,999
Bazarsky Family Foundation
Gruben Charitable 

Foundation
The Hassenfeld Foundation
Hamilton Family 

Foundation
Island Foundation
University of Southern 

Maine

U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service 

The Simon W. Wardwell 
Foundation

$10,000 - $24,999
Arbella Insurance 

Foundation, Inc. 
Cricket Foundation

Citizens Community 
Foundation

Hazard Family Foundation
Emma Clyde Hodge 

Memorial Fund
June Rockwell Levy 

Foundation
McBean Charitable Trust
Ocean Conservancy
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Joseph and Rosalyn Sinclair 
Foundation

The James M. and Margaret 
V. Stine Foundation

United Natural Foods, Inc.
USDA

$5,000 - $9,999
BankNewport/OceanPoint 

Charitable Fund
Billy Andrade - Brad Faxon 

Charities For Children
Cardinal Health Foundation
Dominion Energy 

Charitable Foundation
The Max & Victoria Dreyfus 

Foundation, Inc.

Leon Lowenstein 
Foundation

Meehan Foundation
NewportFed Charitable 

Foundation
Nordson Corporation 

Foundation
The Pittsburgh Foundation
The John Ben Snow 

Memorial Trust
Frederick C. Tanner 

Memorial Fund, Inc.
Textron Charitable Trust
Mabel T. Woolley Trust
Robert D. Wray Charitable 

Trust

$2,500 - $4,999
Bonnell Cove Foundation
Ida Ballou Littlefield 

Memorial Trust
Common Fence Point
Grimshaw-Gudewicz 

Charitable Foundation
Leaves of Grass Fund
MacLean Vaz Marine 

Education Fund
Ocean State Charities Trust
Rhode Island State 

Conservation Committee
Adelard A. and Valeda Lea 

Roy Foundation 
Silver Tie Fund 

$1,000 - $2,499
Arpin Charitable Fund, Inc.
John Clarke Trust
Fish Family Foundation
Haffenreffer Family Fund
The Wayne and Wendy 

Holman Foundation
Jewish Communal Fund
Morris Family Foundation
Edwin S. Soforenko 

Foundation
Starbucks Neighborhood 

Grants
Tufts Health Plan 

Foundation
Wilmot Wheeler 

Foundation

Businesses &  
Organizations

$25,000 - $49,999
CVS Health Charity Classic, 

Inc.

$10,000 - $24,999
Amica Mutual Insurance 

Company
Citizens Bank
New England Interstate 

Water Pollution Control 
Commission

Schneider Electric
Southwire Company

$5,000 - $9,999
F.L. Putnam Investment 

Management Company
Manchester Street Station
Navigant Credit Union
Rexel Energy Solutions

$2,500 - $4,999
Ashaway Line and Twine 

Manufacturing
Coast to Coast Promotional 

Products
Fuss & O’Neil 
HTJB, Inc.
J. McLaughlin
MetLife Auto & Home
Stonetex Oil Corporation

$1,000 - $2,499
B & T Associates
BayCoast Bank
Greenleaf Compassionate 

Care Center
Green River Silver 

Company
Fuji Film Electronic 

Materials
Peregrine Group 
Roy Carpenter’s Beach, 

Matunuck Beach 
Properties, Inc.

Sunflower Designs 
Landscape Design

Water Scents
Wealth Management 

Resources, Inc.

$500 -$999
American Chemistry 

Council
Beta Engineering 
Blaeser Insurance Agency 
Charter Oak Federal Credit 

Union
Emagine Communications, 

LLC
Farrar Associates
Granny Squibb’s Iced Tea 
Kate’s Real Food
MFAC, LLC

Narragansett Bay 
Commission

Tillotson Corporation
West Hill Energy & 

Computing, Inc.
Wonderwall Construction, 

Inc.

$250 - $499
Amex Digital Labs
The Arden Corporation
Belmont Market
Clean Ocean Access
Delta Mechanical 

Contractors
ELS Studio
Fox Pest Control 
Homelight, Inc.
Lake Nona MRTT
The Norwich Free Academy
Moses Brown 

Environmental Council
Renaissance Charitable
Shelter Harbor Cons. 

Society, Inc.
Stanley’s Boat Yard
Two Brothers Quality 

Painting
Windmill Associates
WV Engineering 

Swimmers Albert Garcia, Douglas Sayles and Stephanie Cotsonas, all members 
of SwimRI. were among the hundreds who joined and participated in our 2021 
Swim—even after the day-of event as canceled due to foggy weather conditions.
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Partners & In-Kind 
Donors 
Save The Bay acknowledges 
the following partners and 
in-kind donors:

Absolut Vodka
Amazon.com
Benevity
Elizabeth Beisel
Diana Brennan
Buzzards Bay Coalition
Charity Gift Certificates
City of East Providence
City of Newport 
Conanicut Marine Services
Tom Deininger
Stan Dimock
EarthShare
Jody Eyre
Facebook
Granny Squibb’s Iced Tea
Gray Matter Marketing
Jamestown Harbormaster
Jamestown Police
Jamestown Volunteer Fire 

and Rescue
Kate’s Real Food
Matunuck Oyster Bar
Narragansett Bay Estuary 

Program
The Nature Conservancy
Naval Station Newport
New England Interstate 

Water Pollution Control 
Commission

Newport Harbormaster
Newport Rhode Races
Network for Good
NOAA
PayPal Charitable

PODS Swimming
REI
Restore America’s Estuaries
RI CRMC - Coastal 

Resources Management 
Council

RI Department of 
Environmental 
Management

RI Department of 
Transportation

Rhode Island Turnpike and 
Bridge Authority

Rhode Island State Police
Speedo
Stripe
Target Circle
Town of Barrington
Town of Bristol
Town of Charlestown
Town of East Greenwich
Town of Jamestown
Town of Seekonk, MA
Town of Smithfield 
Town of South Kingstown 
Town of Tiverton
Town of Westerly
United Way of Rhode Island
University of Rhode Island
University of Southern 

Maine
U.S. Coast Guard
U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency
U.S. Fish and Wildlife 

Service
Warren Land Conservation 

Trust, Inc.
Water Scents 
Sam White
Weekapaug Foundation for 

Conservation
Wild and Scenic Rivers 

Matching Gifts & 
Workplace Giving 
Partners

Abbott Laboratories - EGC
AIG
Allstate Insurance 
Apple 
Amica Insurance 
American Express
Amerigives, Inc.
Ameriprise
Amgen Foundation 
AstraZeneca
Bank of America
Bank of New York Mellon
Benevity
Blackbaud Giving Fund 
Carrier
Charities Aid Foundation of 

America
Charles Schwab Foundation
Citizens Bank
CVS
Danone North America
Dell
Dime Bank 
Donate Well 
Eversource Energy 
Fidelity 
FirstData
FM Global
Gap
GE Foundation
The Thomas and William 

Gilbane Foundation 
Give with Liberty 
Global Prairie Foundation 
Goldman Sachs
Google
Grainger

Hasbro, Inc.
HP
Humana
IBM
Illinois Tool Works 
Indeed
Intel Foundation 
Investment Technology 

Group 
Jacobs Associates
John Hancock 
Johnson & Johnson
JPMorganChase
Kaman Corporation 
King Arthur Baking 

Company 
Kohl’s 
Liberty Mutual 
Medtronic 
McKinsey 
Microsoft
Morgan Stanley 

Mutual of America Financial 
Group 

National Grid
Network for Good 
Newport News 

Shipbuilding 
NewRez
PepsiCo Foundation
Perella Weinberg
Pitney Bowes
Pfizer Foundation
Pledgeling Foundation 
Progressive Insurance 
Prudential Foundation
Raytheon
RBC
Rhode Island Foundation 
The Rockefeller Foundation 
Rogers Corporation 
Salesforce.com
Schneider Electric
ServiceNow

Spotify
State Street 
T-Mobile 
Takeda
Texas Instruments 
Textron
Tiffany and Co. 
TisBest Philanthropy
Travelers 
Tripadvisor
Truist  
UBS
United Health 
United Technologies
Verizon
Vertex Pharmaceuticals
Veeva 
Wellington Management 

Company, LLP
Wells Fargo 
Yelp 
YourCause 

Cleanup efforts resumed in full force during our 2021 International Coastal 
Cleanup season. Volunteers from across the watershed, including these from 
Dassault Systèmes, pitched in to collect and remove litter and marine debris.
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Board of Directors 
lends strategic vision and  
fiduciary governance.

Board Officers
Gilbert Conover
President
Robin Boss
Vice President
Chris Lee
Vice President
George Shuster
Vice President
Kathy Lanphear
Secretary
Joseph “Bud” Cummings
Treasurer

Board Members
Justin DeShaw
Steven Geremia
Gail Ginnetty
Lynn Manning
Neil Marcaccio
Gene McDermott
Anne Miller
Ruth Mullen
Alan Nathan
Tim Palmer
Tatiana Rynerson
Ben Singer
Samuel Slade
Robert Vierra
 

Committee Members
Alden Anderson
Jane Austin
Hugh Balloch
Sandy Ballou
Stephanie Baton
Tom Borden
Andrew Bramson
Heidi Buonanno
Rondi Butler
Steve Clark
Barbara Van Sciver 

Crouchley
Michael Daly
Marisa Desautel
Joseph DiBattista 
Anne Earle
Suzanne Ferrio
Tom Ferrio
Steve Gerencser
Tom Goddard	
Alexandra Graskemper 
Katy Hall
Steve Hamburg 
John Heinenman
Aura Hernandez
Anne Holloway
Howard Kilguss
Chris Kincaid
Geoffrey Kirkman
Elena Kissel
Karl Langmuir	
Scott Lisle
Neil Marcaccio
Chris McNally
Patricia Melaragno
Brooke Merriam

Paul Mooney
Anthony B. Morettini
Dave Murray
Tom Pagliarini
Glen Petaja
Marsha Petaja	
Linda Pearson 
Deb Penn
Peter Phillips
Warren Prell 	
Jeff Rasmussen
Joelle Riccio
Julia Richardson	
Tom Rogers	
Vin Rose
Stuart Ross
S. Paul Ryan 
Tatiana Rynearson
Richard Sherman, Esq.
Stephanie Shuster
Brian Wagner
Edward Wing
Chip Young
John Zitzmann

Board of Trustees 
are trusted advisors with 
long-time commitment.

Joan Abrams
Trudy Coxe
Kate Kilguss
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
Dr. Vincent Rose
H. Curtis Spalding
Ellicott Wright

President’s 
Leadership Council 
lends expertise, perspective, 
contacts and resources.

Alden Anderson, Jr.
Ruud Bosman
Nick and Wendy Bowen
Timothy Burns 
Cynthia Butler
Duncan and Barbara 

Chapman
Wayne Charness
Steve Clark
Denise Dangremond
Elizabeth M. Delude-Dix
Joseph DiBattista
Bradford S. Dimeo
Clover Drinkwater
Anne G. Earle 
Jonathan D. Fain
Mark J. Formica
Leslie Gardner
Thomas P. I. Goddard 
Bob and Robin Hall
Steven Hambrug
Alan G. Hassenfeld
C. Michael Hazard
David and Susan Hibbitt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Higginbotham
Jennifer Hosmer
Kate & Howard Kilguss
Brooke Lee
Raymond T. Mancini

Brad Miller
F. Paul Mooney
Tim Palmer
Aiden & Kate Petrie
Warren Prell
Elizabeth Prince 
Jeffrey Rasmussen
Michael Rauh
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
Marty Roberts
Nancy Safer
Anne Sage & Jesse Sgro
Paul Salem
George Shuster and 

Stephanie Van Patten
Jeffrey Siegal
Eric R. C. Smith
Don & Meg Steiner
Hon. O. Rogeriee 

Thompson
Philip Torgan
Geoff Tuff
William Vareika
Kenneth W. Washburn
Ellicott Wright

Staff

Executive Director
Jonathan Stone

Staff
Joan Abrams
Kendra Beaver

Jess Bornstein
Jackie Carlson
Joshua Cherwinski
Gráinne Conley
Mackensie duPont Crowley
Leanne Danielsen
Stan Dimock
Chris Dodge
Kathryn Dorchies Nutini
Wenley Ferguson
Maureen Fogarty
Bayley Forshee
Felicia Greco
Topher Hamblett
Aura Hernandez
Stephany Hessler
Mike Jarbeau
Jennifer Kelly
Meghan Kelly
Adam Kovarsky
July Lewis
Kate McPherson
Leslie Munson
Eric Pfirrmann
Bridget Kubis Prescott
David Prescott
Rachel Rigolosi
Jeff Swanlund
Jed Thorp
Kristine Waxman
Michele Yun
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Save The Bay Leadership & Staff




